
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Out of School Care’s November Newsletter 
 

 
We had a very long hot Indian summer, and it has now feels like the fall we 
are so use to.  
 
Wet Weather: The wet weather is here, and the children sometimes come 
into daycare wet. We kindly ask the parents to please send in a change of 
clothes (with socks) in a bag to be left in the children’s cubbies.  
 
Time Change: On Sunday November 6, it is time change. Don’t forget to set 
your clocks back 1 hour!  
 
Birthdays: Birchland staff and children would like to wish a BIG HAPPT 
BIRTHDAY to: Landon, Evan, Lincoln and Nathan. 
 
Remembrance Day: On Friday November 11, Birchland daycare will be closed 
for Remembrance Day. Please take a moment to remember our heroes of 
today and of our past.  
 
Reminder: This is just a reminder to please E-mail or call us (604-945-002) if 
your child will not be joining us for the day.  
 
Christmas Gift Exchange: We had mentioned in our October’s newsletter, we 
would be sending home a card with a child’s name and age, as well as the 
date the gift is due in. The limit of purchase is $20.00. We do realize the 
Christmas’ season is very expensive for everyone and we would like to see a 
gift under the tree for every child in our program. If you have any questions 
or concerns (even help), please talk to Sue and Najia. Please expect the cards 
to be sent out in the middle of the month.  



 

 

 
Families who have been with us for a while and our new one, I would like to 
mention that Dianne’s classroom will be closed during the Christmas holidays. 
Therefore, her children will be joining Sue’s group. We only have 30 SPOTS 
available. Sign up is necessary and fills up very fast (first come first serve). 
You can sign up on: Monday November 21. We do post reminder signs on the 
door and on the clip board in the classroom and building. We do not accept 
sign up submission through via phone and emails. You need to come to our 
building for sign up. The children will be with us from Monday December 19-
Friday December 23.  
 
Pro-Day Blakeburn Only: On Monday November 14, Blakeburn school ONLY 
has pro-day. We will be taking the children on a Nature walk and over to 
Hyde Creek to see if there is any Salmon running. Please dress the kids 
according to our weather (no umbrella please).  
  
Pro day, Winter/Spring/Summer Holidays building A Hours (Message from the 
office):  
Dear parents,  
We want to inform you that we have altercated the Out of School Program 
hours when there is no school. Starting December 1st, all Pro-days and 
holidays (winter, spring and summer), building A will operate from 7 am-6 pm.  
 
Ms Sue: As many of you have noticed, Ms.Sue’s absence. Due to the 
unfortunate event that made her ill, we wish her a speedy recovery!  
We miss you and love you, Ms. Sue! 
 
 
Staff- Dianne, Laura, Farzana & Sue 


